
 

 

 
 

TO: The Residents of New Castle 

 

FR: New Castle Historic District Commission, November 2019 

 

RE: The Preservation Company Building and Site Survey 

 

 

The Town of New Castle and the Historic District Commission has hired The Preservation Company 

to conduct a Town wide Area Form that will provide an overview of the history of New Castle and an 

inventory of its architecture and historic sites, and photographs of significant buildings, views, and 

landscapes. It summarizes the historical development of the town as well as gives a description of the 

architectural styles, building types, and characteristics of the built environment. This document is a 

tool that will assist the Historic District Commission as well as supplement the town’s Master Plan. 

 

Preservation Company will perform fieldwork and research to record the all of the historic structures, 

buildings, and sites in the town in the coming months.  You will see their grey VW Touareg as it drives 

through town and takes pictures of the historic houses. This is phase one of a two phase process that 

will last a couple of years, funding permitting.   

 

This project is funded entirely by a grant through the National Park Service/State of New Hampshire 

Certified Local Government program.   

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

 

Rodney D. Rowland 

Chair 

 

 

 


